" Public Notice

The Cumberland County Board cordially invites the residents of Cumberland County to attend a public
meeting regarding the Cumberland County Comprehensive Plan. We will be discussing the draft plan
and would like the thoughts and opinions of residents. The meeting will occur on Tuesday, October 10,
2023 from 6:30 to 7:00 p.m. at the Cumberland County Annex Building. Please join us and add your
valuable input to the plan. The draft plan can be found on the Cumberland County website. For more
information or to provide comment, please contact the Coles County Regional Planning Commission at
217-348-0521.



